
 

 

Bursaries available to study on ‘Psychological Therapies with 
Children, Young People and Families’ (M34) 

Applications are invited for a bursary which aims to widen access to the training of 
Psychological Therapies with Children, Young People and Families (M34) to candidates of 
Black, Asian or Minority Ethnic backgrounds in need of financial support for their studies.  

Two 50% funded places are available for suitable candidates wishing to study Psychological 
Therapies with Children, Young People and Families (M34) at the Tavistock and Portman NHS 
Foundation Trust, starting in the academic year 2023-24. The award includes mentoring 
support, as well as a payment of 50% of the course fees for Years 1 and 2 of the course.  

Applications for the bursary are by personal statement (maximum 500 words) sent to 
bursaries@tavi-port.nhs.uk by Monday 31 July 2023. Any queries should also be sent to this 
address. Your application should give an account of your current work role, and your reasons 
for applying for the bursary to study on this course. You should include a statement outlining 
what the award, and studying on the course, would mean to you, and how it would benefit 
you, your work setting, and if appropriate, the wider sector or community in which you work.   

Please note you should only be applying for the bursary if you have already been offered a 
place to study on M34 or if you are in the process of making an application for the course 
commencing in Autumn 2023. The bursary can only be confirmed to the successful recipients 
when an offer and acceptance of a place to study on M34 is also in place.  
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